
   
 

St Sebastian’s 
Catholic Primary School  

 

St. Cuthbert’s 
Catholic Primary School  

Holly Road 
Liverpool 

L7 0LH 
 

Tel : 0151 260 9697 
 

sebastians-ao@st-sebastians.liverpool.sch.uk 
 

30 Church Road 
Liverpool 
L13 2BA 

 
Tel : 0151 228 4137 

 
cuthberts-ao@st-cuthberts.liverpool.sch.uk 

 

Mrs Mulligan-St Sebastian’s Head Teacher   Mrs Bellis-Knox-St Cuthbert’s Head Teacher 

 

 
 

20th November 2020, 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

In an effort to keep the whole school community safe, allowing us to enjoy a peaceful happy Christmas with 

our families, we feel we need to make some changes effecting the last week in term.   
 

In particular, it has been decided that school will finish on Thursday 17th December 2020  (1:30pm). Friday 

18th December will be allocated for a staff INSET day when staff can train on our curriculum priorities. We 

will then re-open on Monday 4th January 2021. 
  

In addition, breakfast club and after school club will not be available for the week beginning 14th December 

2020.  We are actively reducing our bubbles and possible contact to keep us all as safe as possible.  These 

facilities will reopen with immediate effect in January 2021. 

  

We are trying to give you as much notice as possible to allow you to put alternate measures in place.   Please 

accept our apologies if this will cause you any inconvenience but be assured that these changes are not taken 

lightly and are intended to protect us all and allow everyone to enjoy special time with loved ones during 

Christmas. 

 

Please continue to take care of yourselves and your families. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Bellis-Knox     Mrs Mulligan 

Head Teacher                  Head Teacher 

St Cuthberts Catholic Primary     St Sebastians Catholic Primary   
 

 

 


